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Grinding & Paving – 10-day Public Notice

Thursday, February 3, 2022 
Cratus, Inc. the contractor working for the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) on the new sewer and water main pipe 
replacement project (Contract No. WD- 2842) will begin the final grinding & paving of the existing asphalt streets along Yerba Buena 
Avenue, Casitas Avenue, Lansdale Avenue, Dalewood Avenue, Sherwood Ct, Hillcrest Ct & Myra Way. The existing asphalt streets will 
be ground out and new asphalt laid to repair the streets that have deteriorated during the waterline installation.  

 
When: 
Monday, 2/14/2022 - Friday, 2/25/2022 
  
Where: 
Yerba Buena Avenue, Casitas Avenue, Lansdale Avenue, Dalewood Avenue, Sherwood Ct, Hillcrest Ct & Myra Way 
 
Please monitor noticing on the NextDoor app, or you may also email skech@sfwater.org for schedule updates. 

Workdays & Hours: Monday – Friday: 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

What to expect during Construction: 

• The work will consist of  grinding the existing asphalt streets to allow for new asphalt to be laid. There may be noise, vibration, 

dust, parking and traffic impacts in the work zone and disruption to normal neighborhood  activity.  

 

• The contractor will use No Parking signs & Tow Away signs to ensure the streets are clear of parked vehicles during the time of 

grinding and paving. It is important that vehicles are removed from streets so as they will not be towed.  
 

• Access and parking will be reinstated at the end of the workday. 

 

• The contractor can allow residents to and from their properties during this process. Please allow additional time to enter and 

exit your property during this period as this process involves heavy machinery. 

 
• Parking will be prohibited in the work zone during work hours. 

. 
We apologize for the inconvenience caused by our work and will do all we can to minimize the impact on your neighborhood. If you 
have concerns (scheduled deliveries, accessibility needs, etc.) please contact the SFPUC representative below. We will do everything 
possible to find a mutually agreeable solution. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and support.  

 
 

 
 

For more information please contact: 
Stephen A. Kech, Public Relations Officer, Ph: 888-801-2661; Email:  skech@sfwater.org 

  
945 Taraval St, #302. San Francisco. 

CA. 94116 
TEL (415) -939-2840 
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